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To	Whom	It	May	Concern;	

	

Since	December	of	2016	I	have	worked	with	Connor	Clough	and	his	company	Extreme	Threads.	

We	needed	a	referee	jersey	that	would	be	a	standard	across	all	football	officials	in	the	province	of	
British	Columbia.	I	worked	closely	with	Connor	to	get	the	jersey	correct	and	thus	adjusted	and	tweaked	
the	uniform	until	the	jersey	was	finally	approved	by	our	BCFOA	executive.	We	had	over	160	jerseys	to	
create	and	deliver	to	all	parts	of	the	province.	

Connor	is	very	forgiving.	For	example	many	jerseys	did	not	include	a	logo	or	number	on	the	product.	He	
insisted	to	get	things	right	and	corrected	all	the	orders.	This	indicates	that	he	and	the	company	stand	
behind	their	products.	Connor	satisfies	his	customers	and	in	return	will	receive	additional	orders	from	
our	association	the	BCFOA.	

Thank	you	Connor	for	your	work	and	I	will	recommend	your	company	to	other	groups	or	sports	
organizations	in	the	future.	Well	done.	

	

Sincerely,	

	

Robert	D.	Kozak	–	Secretary	BCFOA	


